
PLEASE VOTE YES on this bill. Oregon is supposed to be a leader in ethics and wildlife management but coyote-killing contests 
make us look like we're stuck in past. If killing animals is ever necessary, it should never be considered a game. Children should not 
be taught that violence is fun. We share the land with other species and sometimes this presents challenges, but if we are to call 
ourselves civilized, we have to approach those challenges with compassion and a recognition that no animals are ours to kill for 
entertainment.  

Thank you in advance for voting yes and moving Oregon forward. 


